From: Chris Knapman 
Sent: 09 November 2016 17:14
To: Planning
Subject: Re 16/02116/F 7 Walford Road Sibford Ferris

Attn. George Smith 

 Dear Sir 

We live at 3 Walford Road overlooking the above property and wish to object to the above proposed development of an  agricultural barn at the rear of No 7, on the following grounds:-

-Walford Road is a peaceful environment in a conservation area so we consider that the noise and smell generated by an agricultural use in close proximity to the houses is unacceptable

-the building is in our opinion too large and too close to the adjoining properties and could in the future be used for alternative and even commercial uses.

-Access to the proposed barn is by a narrow pedestrian access off the only estate  road, we consider this is inappropriate and  inadequate for delivery of feed, transporting of animals and removal of waste.

-There will no doubt be a requirement for an animal trailer / tow vehicle for transporting animals and feed and there is nowhere to park these on an already pressured car parking facility

- The proposal includes for flood lighting in complete contrast to the carefully  hooded outdoor lighting that exists on the estate, we consider this proposal to be excessive and unacceptable. Perhaps your colleagues in the Environmental department can advise on the detrimental effect this would have on wildlife 

-The workshop appears to be very large for the proposed use and with the proposed transparent rooflights these will again disturb the night time appearance from all the overlooking houses and apartments. 

-the actual construction process of such a building in such a restricted location will cause unacceptable disruption noise and inconvenience

-Contrary to the applicants statement the completed building will be visible from not only surrounding houses in Sibford Ferris and Sibford Gower but also surrounding footpaths and bridleways. 

-We also consider that existing trees on the property and the boundary could be damaged during the construction process

We urge you to refuse this application

Yours faithfully

 

 

Lin &  Chris Knapman

3 Walford Road Sibford Ferris OX15 5BL

 

